
Jared, Viviana, Joshua, Olivia and Emma Ramos

Help us prepare for
Spain!

Mission trip to Zaragoza, Spain: December 2021 - January 2022

Dear friends and family,

We are so excited to share with you that we

will be traveling to Zaragoza, Spain for a

short term mission trip as a family at the

end of December.  Our church here in PR,

Christian Community Church (CCC), has

supported the work of local missionaries,

Marlan and Mercedes Olson there for many

years.  The Olsons and their church, El

Shaddai, have asked CCC to send a team for

a visit to encourage the local believers and

to provide training in childrens’ ministry to

the local leaders and parents of the church.
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We will be part of a team of 7 people (the

five of us and 2 youth from our youth group).

In addition to visits and training, we will also

be providing a short Vacation Bible Camp

for the children at the church.

We are

sending you

this letter for

two reasons:

1) We ask for

your prayers

as we prepare to go; 2) and we ask that

you consider supporting us financially

for this trip.

Spain is a place where many people can be

resistant to the gospel message.  However,

El Shaddai is holding fast to the Word of

God with perseverance and our team is

confident that the Lord has called us at this

time to strengthen our brothers and sisters

there as they live out their faith with courage

and boldness. Please pray that the Lord

prepares our hearts to be His loving hands

and feet and that we can speak His words

clearly when given the opportunity.  Please

pray for protection as we travel and that the

team bonds well as we prepare, plan and

pray together for this trip.

The trip will cost around $2,700 per person.

This will cover the cost of the flight,

baggage, accommodations for about 10

days (tentatively December 26 - January 5),

meals, ground transportation and insurance.

We are holding fundraisers at our church to

raise money for the trip, but would

appreciate any donations you could make

as well.

Checks can be made directly to Christian

Community Church, with the note: RAMOS

FAMILY SPAIN MISSIONS.  You can also

check the church’s website for online giving

options:
https://www.christiancommunitypr.com/giving

Thank you in advance for your support and

your prayers.  May the Lord Jesus Christ be

glorified in and through our lives on this trip.

Marlan and Mercedes Olson - El Shaddai Church

Thank you!

Jared, Viviana, Joshua, Olivia and Emma


